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15th March 2024 

Home Learning After School Club - Year 4,5 & 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are delighted to be able to offer a Home Learning after school club on Wednesdays 
from 3.15 – 4.15p.m. for children in Year 4/5/6.  
 
The club will be run by student volunteers from Warwick University. All relevant volunteer 
and safeguarding checks have been made.  
 
Numbers will be limited so we will inform you after the return date below as to whether 
your child has a place or not at the club.  
 
The club will run for 6 weeks from Wednesday 17th April- Wednesday 22nd May 2024. 
Please complete this online form by Monday 8th April if you would like your child to attend. 
 
Online Form 
 
It is important as with all clubs in school, that once children commit to them that they 
attend each session.  
 
Please indicate if your child will be walking home, going to Pathways or will be collected 
from the KS2 playground at 4.15pm. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Newburgh Primary School  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDGbIEVL41VGpGjYcA4D2lJUM0lSQjI2MFcxTDNNRUNBRVJaUU5ZRTc2RS4u

